
PUBLIC REQUEST TO ADDRESS 
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA

Correspondence Received

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

HILDA L. SOLIS
HOLLY J. MITCHELL

LINDSEY P. HORVATH
JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

15.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Mitchell,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to discuss the need to reduce the 
number of vehicles at the upcoming Phoenix House California "5k Walk for 
Overdose Awareness" event. Currently, we have 275 vehicles registered to 
participate, but I believe it would be more efficient to limit the number to 225 
vehicles.

In order to facilitate this reduction, I suggest implementing spending limits for 
the fee waiver. Specifically, I recommend setting a cap of $3,000 for each 
participating vehicle. This will not only help streamline the event logistics, but 
also ensure that resources are allocated effectively.

I believe that by implementing these changes, we can create a more 
organized and efficient event that will benefit both the participants and the 
community. Your support in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

Warm regards,

Monisha Parker

Item Total 1

Grand Total 1

As of: 9/11/2024 7:00:10 AM


